From:

Sent:

Wednesday, 12 July 2023 5:35 PM

To:

Records Department

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Re: Objection to DA2023/0130 Site: 109A Church Street Lidcombe NSW

2141 Lot 1 DP 778492

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear [Council Name],

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to express my deep concern and disagreement regarding the proposed establishment of a rubbish tip at Lidcombe. I strongly believe that such a decision would have detrimental effects on the community and the environment, and I urge you to reconsider this proposal.

Lidcombe is a vibrant residential area that prides itself on its clean and green environment. Introducing a rubbish tip in close proximity to our homes, schools, and recreational spaces would pose significant risks to the health and well-being of the residents. The odors, noise, and potential pollution associated with a waste management facility would diminish the quality of life for all residents and negatively impact property values.

Moreover, Lidcombe is already well-served by waste management facilities in nearby areas. There is no justifiable reason to burden our community with additional waste facilities when there are other suitable locations available that would not cause such disruption and harm. It is crucial to prioritize the preservation of our residential areas and protect the health of our community members, especially vulnerable populations such as children and the elderly.

Furthermore, the environmental impact of a rubbish tip at Lidcombe cannot be ignored. We are all aware of the urgent need to reduce waste, recycle more efficiently, and move towards sustainable practices. The establishment of a rubbish tip contradicts these principles and sends a message that our council is not committed to environmental stewardship. Instead, we should be investing in alternative solutions such as waste reduction initiatives, recycling programs, and exploring innovative technologies to tackle the waste management challenges we face.

I strongly urge the council to conduct a thorough review of the proposed rubbish tip and consider alternative locations that are more suitable and less intrusive to the community. This decision should be made in consultation with the affected residents, taking into account their concerns and suggestions. Transparent and inclusive decision-making processes are vital to maintaining public trust and ensuring that the council represents the best interests of the community it serves.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I trust that you will give serious consideration to the concerns raised by the residents of Lidcombe. I look forward to hearing a favorable response from you, indicating that the proposal for a rubbish tip in our beloved neighborhood has been abandoned.

Yours sincerely,